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 Celeste High School has introduced a new activity for the students of 
Señora Lamb’s Spanish classes. A Spanish Club will be offered this year at 
CHS.  Kaywanda Lamb is enjoying her second 
year teaching Spanish 1, 2, and 3 at CHS and 
wanted to share her love for the Spanish culture 
and involve her students in a more in-touch, 
personal program for language appreciation. 
The Spanish Club is an organization that pro-
motes the cultural enrichment of foreign lan-
guage study and offers more in-depth study into 
the Spanish-speaking world in a relaxed, social 
setting. Members experience activities designed 
to expose them to the cultures of the Spanish 
world. The requirements are high, and many 
have taken the challenge to earn and maintain 
an A average just to be in the club.  Throughout 
the school year, Mrs. Lamb will introduce some 
Latin flavor with movie nights, bowling, skat-
ing, soccer, visits to museums, and an International Dinner, which will show-
case cuisine from around the world and will be exclusively prepared by the stu-
dents themselves. A trip to TAMU Commerce to compete in Net Ole’ (a UIL for 
foreign language clubs) will be in the spring of 2008, to be followed by the Na-
tional Spanish Exam. Also, a trip to San Antonio for Cinco de Mayo may be in 
the sights if sufficient funding is raised. Officers elected for the Spanish Club 
are as follows:   President – Jose Amaro, Vice-President – Joey Brock, Secre-
tary – Brooke Burden/Bailey Frasier, Treasurer – Micah Fredrickson, Historian/
Publicist – Amber Stembridge. 
 
 


